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9 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Convener, 
 
I am writing to advise that the Scottish Government published its ‘Annual Report on 
Procurement Activity in Scotland 2022 – 2023’ on 4 April 2025. A copy has been laid before 
Parliament (SG/2025/71) and is also published online.   
 
This is the sixth annual procurement report under the Procurement Reform (Scotland) Act 
2014 (“the 2014 Act”). It is informed by the findings from the analysis of individual annual 
procurement reports for financial year 2022 - 2023 published by 133 public bodies in 
Scotland, together with analysis on the impact of procurement on the economy using data 
that we have taken from both our Scottish Procurement Information Hub and Public 
Contracts Scotland website.  
 
As a follow up to the Economy and Fair Work Committee’s post-legislative scrutiny of the 
2014 Act, I thought it helpful to share (in Annex A) the key highlights extracted from the 
report. This shows how our ambitious programme of work is maximising the impact of public 
procurement in Scotland and demonstrates how procurement is ensuring the efficient 
delivery of public services, creating opportunities and driving inclusive economic growth. 
 
I trust that the Committee will find this update helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IVAN MCKEE  
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Annex A 
 
Key highlights from the Annual Report on Procurement Activity in Scotland 2022-2023

 



 

 



 

 
 


